Saturday, June 1%, 2024
Real Estate Owners Rivercrest Mobile Home Park
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin

Re. Land Dispute in Rivercrest Mobile Home Park/Pammel Creek
To Whom It May Concern:

Having recently become aware of the land dispute re. Rivercrest Mobile Home
Park property adjacent to Pammel Creek and, being an uncle to one of the six
parties directly affected by pending decisions, | feel compelled to write this
letter.

| do not, | am sure, begin to understand all the decisions that went into the
treatment of this property dating back to the 1990’s, BUT | have become very
aware of the effects decisions made today will have on the lives of the before
mentioned six families faithfully living on this section of land. Through no fault
of their own, and with little or no previous disclosure, these people with the
smallest voice and least power in this land dispute, find themselves in
imminent danger of losing their homes and becoming homeless in your city.
Surely there must be an awareness of the consequences of the decisions
being made and actions being taken today. Surely there must be an effort to
seek common ground in this dispute, keeping in mind the effects on the six
families of La Crosse most directly affected.

With great interest and concern, | will be following the decisions made and
actions taken in this matter. | hope and pray they will reflect well on all directly
involved and on the City of La Crosse. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Sincerely,

John W. Strand, Citizen



